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student to flourish both academically and personally.
Our dedicated staff is here to ensure that every student receives the extra
support they need to succeed. We recognize that every child's journey is
unique, and we strive to create an environment that fosters academic
achievement, personal development, and a strong sense of community.
One of our core principles is that every child should know who their two go-
to people are – their "TWO FOR YOU." We believe that building strong
relationships between students, teachers, and support staff is fundamental to
creating a positive and nurturing atmosphere. With clear points of contact,
students can feel confident in seeking guidance, support, and encouragement
whenever they need it.
As we embark on this new academic year, we are excited about the
extraordinary opportunities that lie ahead. We invite you to be active
participants in your child's education journey. Your partnership is essential
to our shared goal of nurturing well-rounded individuals who are prepared
for the challenges and successes that lie beyond middle school.
We encourage you to stay connected with us through our various
communication channels, including our website, emails, and social media
platforms. Thank you for entrusting us with the privilege of educating and
guiding your children. We look forward to an extraordinary year filled with
growth, achievement, and memorable experiences.
Buckle up and enjoy the ride!
Warm regards,

Dear McNicol Middle School Parents and Guardians,
It brings me immense pleasure to welcome you and your
children to the 2023-2024 school year at McNicol Middle
School!
At McNicol Middle, we have a simple mantra: we forget the
ordinary and let's be EXTRAORDINARY. We firmly believe
that the middle school years are a crucial stage in a child's
life, filled with unique challenges and opportunities for
growth. As such, we  are committed to providing an
exceptional educational experience that empowers each
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DISCIPLINEDISCIPLINEDISCIPLINE   CORNERCORNERCORNER

Per state law, cell phones are not permitted
during instructional time. This creates a more
focused learning environment and eliminates
distractions. 

Broward County Public Schools’ primary concern is always the safety and
well-being of our students. Therefore, to ensure a safe and respectful
atmosphere for learning, the district has implemented a clear set of
consequences for fighting, which includes an automatic 9-day external
suspension for the first offense. Progressive discipline is also applied,
hence being involved in more than one fight may result in EXPULSION.
The school bus and bus stop are an extension of the school; therefore all
rules still apply. 
Please take this opportunity to discuss the consequences of fighting with
your child and reinforce the importance of peaceful conflict resolution.
Together, we can create a safe and respectful school environment where
every student can thrive academically and socially.
**SBBC Policy 5090, Code of Student Conduct, lists the District’s rules for
students in Broward County Public Schools. The rules apply to all
activities occurring on school grounds, on other sites being used for school
activities, and on any vehicles authorized to transport students. 

NO CELLPHONE POLICY
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McNicol middle
athletics

REMEMBER HAWKS, WE ARE... 

#HAWKSSTRONG!

Soccer 

Track

Volleyball

Flag football

Tryouts start 
August 

Basketball

Floorball







My name is  Ms.  Robinson,  and I  am the  Community
Liaison here at McNicol middle school. I want to
introduce myself to all the faculty, staff, parents, and
guardians for this school year. My role here is to
provide every parent and every family with support
and assistance. Today’s families constantly deal with
stress that impacts students’  ability to participate in
academic and extra-curricular activities. If schools are
to do an effective job of educating their increasing
population of students, they must find ways to
communicate and build more cooperative working
relationships with parents. As the Community Liaison,
I am here to facilitate parent-school communications.
My goal here at McNicol is to empower parents to
become active partic ipants in the education of  their
children. I am your bridge and communication
between the school and home. Often parents feel 
uncomfortable about sharing their questions or 
concerns with the teachers or the school's administration, although this is a vital
part of a student’s academic success. I  will l isten to parents’ concerns and in
collaboration with the school ensure the situation, question, or point of view is
expressed and understood.

I will support you in any way that I can. I am very excited to have this opportunity
to work with you and your family. If you should have any further questions, please
feel free to call me at 754-323-3400. I am available Monday through Friday
between 7:30 am -3:00 pm. 

I am just a phone call or email away.
(shawquaelanae.robinson@browardschools.com)





THANKYOU!
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